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I'm pleased to inform you that I took part in the International Sea Turtle Symposium in 
Japan this year, I'm happy to share with you the poster I presented there. This poster 
presents the preliminary results generated by interviews with fishermen which are part 
of my project funded by Rufford. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


